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From: Brooke Leddy 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 9:26 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00264

Hello, 
 
My name is Brooke Leddy, and I live at 2855 Blackwood Street (on the corner of Blackwood and Topaz) which is directly 
across from the property in question at 1210 Topaz Avenue. The Sikh Temple has been an excellent neighbour while we 
have lived here and I happily support their application for variance to accommodate a larger kitchen!  
 
Sincerely, 
Brooke Leddy 


